
 17th November 2021 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Year 13 Revision Skills and Information Evening – Tuesday 14th December 2021 6-7pm 

You are invited to our Year 13 Parent Information evening for both parents and students on Tuesday 14th 

December, from 6pm to 7pm. During the evening, we will share vital information on how students can make the 

most of their final few months in our sixth form and we will provide guidance on the most effective revision 

strategies.  

If you wish to attend the information evening, please email Mrs Taylor, our Head of Sixth Form, at 

etaylor@ripleyacademy.org, by Monday 6th December. I look forward to seeing you on the evening and would like 

to thank you for your continued support. 

Year 13 Parents Evening 

A reminder that our Y13 Parents Evening will take place virtually, on Thursday 25th of November and provides an 

opportunity to discuss matters with subject teachers. Appointment bookings are taking place via the usual 

Parent’s Evening Booking website and we encourage parents/ carers to book their appointments if they have not 

already done so. 

I continue to be impressed by the determination of our Year 13 students, as well as the increased volume and 

quality of their independent study. The combination of focus within lessons and dedication to studies outside of 

lessons will ensure that each student obtains the results they deserve. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr M Kirkland 

Assistant Headteacher 
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